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Dear Medway Council, 

This email serves as a representation to Medway Council’s HIF Project 
second round of consultation and should be recorded as such.  

The dumping of up to 12,000 new homes on the Hoo Peninsula is 
politically motivated.  Medway Council hasn't produced any reasonable 
alternative scenarios for comparison, especially when there are 
substantial numbers of available development sites in other parts of the 
Medway Towns.  

The HIF Project and the proposed infrastructure "improvements" to 
enable the dumping of up to 12,000 new homes on the Hoo Peninsula 
is unworkable, unviable and undeliverable.  The "white-elephant" 
railway and the "back-of-a-fag-packet" so called "relief road" are 
completely useless.  The infrastructure on the Hoo Peninsula will overall 
be worse than it is today.  

The destruction of the incredibly environmentally sensitive Hoo 
Peninsula will cause wholesale harm to nationally and internationally 
designated wildlife sites that make the Hoo Peninsula unique.  This 
goes against national planning policy and the avoid-mitigate-
compensate hierarchy, as well as national climate change and 
biodiversity objectives.  

It's time to scrap the HIF project and the Council's plans to dump up to 
12,000 homes on the Hoo Peninsula!

Kind regards, 
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